
Submitter: Elizabeth Dickman-Waas 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

There is no business as unregulated in Oregon as gun dealership. Even small goods 

stores selling teas and plants have to be inspected and insured. Only for the 

betterment and safety for the citizens of our community, gun dealers should be held 

to the same standards as those selling plants. I was involved in the opening of a 

small brick and mortar business and it took us 6 months in inspections from 4 

agencies to be able to sell our dry goods to the public. We have a formal inspection 

by the state every year, but the city can drop in and inspect us at any time, and has 

the power to shut us down on the spot. Those selling weapons that can take lives 

should be held to as strict a standard if not stricter. I support this bill. 


